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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 6 Performance of ‘The Greatest Show!’ 

Performance Dates: Monday 15th July 2024 1.30-3.00pm  
Tuesday 16th July 2024 5.00-6.30pm 

 
 
We are very excited to announce that tickets for the performances of our Year 6 play 
are now on sale! Tickets are available to purchase through ParentPay. 
 
To help us fund this important event in our school calendar, tickets will cost £2.50 each. 
Performances such as these are expensive to run in terms of purchase of the play, 
licences, props, etc. Money from the tickets will go towards this. 
 
We would respectfully request that purchase of tickets is limited to 2 tickets per family. 
This is to ensure fairness in terms of parent/carer attendance and that our hall capacity 
is not exceeded. Children aged 3 and above will require their own ticket.  
Children at school will watch the play during our Dress Rehearsals.  
 
Can you please ensure that your tickets are purchased by Monday 8th July 2024. Once 
we have established how many tickets have been bought by that date, if further spaces 
are available, we will notify you accordingly.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at what will undoubtedly be a fantastic end to the term! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Miss Baines, Miss Fitzgerald and Mr Morris 
 
Year 6 Team 


